
From: Susan Wineberg  
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2015 5:41 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: 715-717 E. Huron 
 
I live directly behind these houses at 712 E. Ann and  am very much in favor of them returning 
to residential use.  They were built as residences and returning buildings to their original uses has 
always been the goal of our historic district.  This seems like an unusual opportunity to do so. I 
hope you can recommend it. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Wineberg 
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